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Dear Representatives, 

 

I am writing to you because we must urgently protect trans people everywhere. There 

is an onslaught of terrifying legislative attacks against the community, and we need to 

protect them now. HB2002 will take an essential step forward and help protect 

access to gender-affirming care in a time where many states are trying to take this 

away. Please support this bill and help be a trailblazing state that looks after all its 

constituents, including the trans ones. 


